



an Academy within Nexus MAT

Little Common Lane, Kimberworth, Rotherham, S61 2RA Tel: 01709 740074 Fax: 01709 553465

> abbeyschool@nexusmat.org www.abbeyschool.co www.nexusMAT.org Executive Headteacher: Mrs Luci Windle Head of School: Mr Wayne Askham







INSPIRE...BELIEVE...ACHIEVE

To our #teamabbey families,

I cannot believe that we are at the October half term. As always it has been an absolute pleasure to see how our children have settled back into school life

How can we get involved more with school?

Along with this letter we are also sending out a link to our family participation survey We would love to hear about further opportunities as to how you could become engaged further in supporting your child's education, opportunities to develop your own learning. We have added more events for families next half term for you to be involved in also.

https://forms.office.com/r/C932xy5zT8

Will there be a key dates newsletter?

As always, there will be a key dates newsletter for next half term I have tried to split this into the three sites of Abbey School. Thank you for the feedback for this it really helped me think about how we send out this information to families This will be released on Monday and Texted out to families also.

What are the plans for Christmas?

We are really excited to say that we will be undertaking Christmas performances in person this year and we are looking forward to welcoming you to these and more information about them will be released nearer the time. The Dates of these are on the Key date's newsletter.

Is there an INSET day?

Yes there is an INSET day on Monday 31st October. Pupils will return on 1st November 2022.

May I take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support and I hope that you have an amazing half term together. Please stay safe and enjoy time with family and friends creating those memory jar moments.

Warm regards

Wayne Askham- Head of School

















